Is your major science, technology, engineering, or math? Are you a first generation student,
meaning your parents did not earn a bachelor’s degree? Are you on low income? Or do you have
a disability? Then you may qualify for TRiO STEM, a new student support program at Lane.
TRIO STEM is a program that provides special tutors, easy access to one-on-one, personal
support, assistance with developing study skills, and your own meeting room with computers.
Students in TRIO like that the program gives them a great community of friends that can help
them succeed in college. If you think you qualify for TRiO STEM, attend the tutor open house in
building 12 room 219 this week Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, March 30-April 1, from 10-2.
Enjoy a voodoo donut and a cup of coffee while you fill out an application for TRiO STEM.



